Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 8:55 AM

To: 'uschampion@aol.com'; 'lvsnoopy@calweb.com'

Cc: 'Ellen Pyatt'

Subject: RE: City of Paris -- HTP, MIP and mobile lab directive

Dear Ms. Champion and Ms. Satterley,

Please proceed with the proposed sampling. Your request to install transects as per the work plan addendum dated February 2, 2011 is acceptable at this time rather than installing wells. In addition to your proposed locations, please advance transects along Chestnut Street since the groundwater flow direction appears to be flowing in that direction.

Please submit the previously requested Soil and Water Investigation and Site Conceptual Model with updated Conduit Study by June 10, 2011. Place the conduits, depths to water and soil concentrations on the cross sections that you submit with the SCM.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G. Hazardous Materials Specialist Alameda County Environmental Health 1131 Harbor Bay Pky. Alameda, CA 94502 Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Ellen Pyatt [mailto:EPyatt@taberconsultants.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2011 2:51 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: City of Paris -- HTP, MIP and mobile lab directive

Hi Barb,

I hope the Bay Area is getting warmer. We would like to get rolling on the drilling at the site and have been waiting for a go date contingent on receiving your directive letter. We would like to do the work the week of March 22. Is there anyway you can get that letter to us within the next 10 days? And, you can come out to the field and observe. Great fun for the whole family.

Ellen.

Ellen Pyatt, MSc. Project Geologist Taber Consultants v. 916.371.1690 ext. 117 f. 916.371.7265 www.taberconsultants.com